
Dear Parent: 

University Baptist Church (UBC) is passionate about helping families incorporate faith into everyday life.  The 
privilege of nurturing faith in the next generation is a great gift from God. At UBC, we hope to partner with you and 
provide you with a few tools that may help in this journey. The Faith Path initiative exists to help you guide your 
child’s spiritual journey one step at a time.  

Here are three steps you can take to help your family begin using the Faith Path plan. 

STEP ONE:  WATCH 

We have provided a short video that explains the philosophy behind Faith Path. Please watch it to understand why 
UBC wants to partner with you in your role as a parent.   

STEP TWO:  READ 

In this kit, you will find a brochure that explains our “one step at a time” strategy. If your child is included in the 
UBC database, you will automatically receive an email during the month of your child’s birthday. The email will 
explain how you can pick up the next Faith Path kit for your child’s stage of spiritual development. If you are unsure 
of your family’s status in the database, please go to www.ubc.org/faithpath and complete the form to update your 
family’s profile.   

STEP THREE:  START 

To help you get started, this Overview Kit explains two activity options called Faith Walk and Faith Handoff. I 
encourage you to choose one, schedule a time, and get started.  

Thank you for taking seriously the task of guiding your child’s faith at home. I hope you find the Faith Path 
initiative helpful. Feel free to visit www.ubc.org/faithpath to learn more. 

Blessings, 

Dr. Steven Laufer 
Senior Pastor, University Baptist Church 

University Baptist Church | 16106 Middlebrook Drive | Houston, TX 77059 | 281.488.8517 | ubc.org

Letter Template.indd   1 4/16/15   12:46 PM


